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McGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

Faculty of Arts

Department of History February 8th, 1928.

Sir Artnur Currie, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,
I have received your letter of February 

Will you please accept for yourself and also convey 
to trie Finance Committee ray thanks for the very generous 
contribution towards my expenses in connection with the

So far as I can

6th.

forthcoming Historical Conference at Oslo, 
tell at present, it will be possible for me to attend; _ 
I will do my best to uphold the reputation of McGill and, 
for that matter, of Canada, of which I may be the sole 
representative.

and

Yours faithfully,

tv. <r. rto^L
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